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March Program





We will be initiating Rachel Hodges into Beta Pi at our March meeting. Rachel is a new teacher in the Freshman Academy. She has been an excellent addition to the English Department. Rachel is also a new mom. We welcome her and look forward to getting to know her better.


We will also be making plans for our May meeting and summer conventions.


Hostesses


Kim Malone


�








March 10: Scheduled Meeting


UCHS Library 4:00





March 15: Deadlines for: State Projects, Order of the Rose, Communications, and Legislation


March 20: Officer Training registration due


March 30: SAP due


All forms available on the websites.


Visit Beta Pi: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com� 


Xi State: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xistate.org" �www.xistate.org�


And : � HYPERLINK "http://www.deltakappagamma.net" �www.deltakappagamma.net� 








-Kim





   & Move





�Happy Spring,


�I hope that everyone has survived the winter. I know we teachers are all behind. It’s time for our hustle and bustle of catching up. This is my favorite time of year. When everything on the earth is budding and showing its beauty again. It is just refreshing.�We have several things coming up in the next few weeks. Leadership Trainings, Birthday Brunch, State Conference and a few other activities.�Please continue to talk to other teachers about joining. So far we have one person who has decided to join. I need everyone’s  help. We really need to get new members from other schools.�This is officer election year, please be thinking about what office you would like to fill or keep.�Thank you all for your hard work and dedication to Delta Kappa Gamma and Beta Pi!�


� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://mohmaya.com/blog/wp-content/uploads/2011/09/headingBePositive.png" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���
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The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes key women educators.
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Attendance Drawing


Don’t forget we will have an attendance drawing in May. Each time you attend a meeting, you get your name put in the box. The prize this year is an Origami Owl locket with Beta Pi charms.


                                   





Don’t foreget: Officer Training will be in Knoxville on March 29th at Trinity Methodist. If you are an officer, or have been asked by Kim to attend, make plans to be there at the end of the month. Lunch will be provided.











Here is an excerpt from an open letter from NEA President, Dennis van Roekel:


“So the first step is for policymakers to treat teachers as professionals and listen to what we know is needed.  Give us the resources and time—time to learn the standards, collaborate with each other, develop curriculum that is aligned to the standards, and time to field-test the standards in classrooms to determine what works and what needs adjustment.  We also need the financial resources for updated textbooks and fully aligned teaching and learning materials.


Second, work with educators—not around us—to determine how to properly use assessments in classrooms across America.  It’s beyond me how anyone would ask teachers to administer tests that have no relation whatsoever to what they have been asked to teach.  In too many states, that’s exactly what’s happening.”


To read the entire letter, go to:


� HYPERLINK "http://neatoday.org/2014/02/19/nea-president-we-need-a-course-correction-on-common-core/" ��http://neatoday.org/2014/02/19/nea-president-we-need-a-course-correction-on-common-core/�














Birthday Brunch in May








Our Birthday Brunch will be May 24th at 11:00 a.m. We will be meeting at The Paris Apartments and Tea Room in Bearden.


The address is:


4431 Kingston Pike,


Knonxville, TN 37819


We hope everyone will be able to come out and celebrate another year of Beta Pi Chapter.


� INCLUDEPICTURE "https://lh5.googleusercontent.com/-aMmUbaeZcm4/UrbaKdgGgbI/AAAAAAAAAdA/fXmPFJT3b5Y/w702-h395-no/IMG_20131216_173712_235.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





September Meeting








Birthdays:


Donna Christopher


April 17th














	


		








Don’t forget to visit our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com�. If you have suggestions or corrections, please send


to: � HYPERLINK "mailto:collins.sherrie@gmail.com" �collins.sherrie@gmail.com�.


*Our website has received the official sticker from International for the biennium.





Beta Pi Website








NEA President Calls For Teacher Involvement in Common Core








Officer Training








